OXBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL

HEALTH AND SAFETY RISK ASSESSMENT FOR REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY CEREMONY DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC 2020

The Prime Minister's official spokesman said "It's important that the country can continue to come together to remember the sacrifice of those who have died in the service of their country and we will ensure that Remembrance Sunday is appropriately commemorated while protecting public health."

Purpose of the event:

To lay the annual Poppy Wreath on the village war memorial, on Sunday 8 November 2020

Details of	Assessment		Reduction/mitigation	Current
risk/hazard	Impact	Likelihood	actions	Status
Attendee feels unwell	High	Medium	Request individuals (or their household members) who have had Covid-19 symptoms in the last 7 days, to leave the event	Adequate mitigation
Not ensuring the correct social distancing of 2m as per Government guidelines	High	Low	Remind attendees to observe the guidance that social distances between different households or support bubbles is maintained at all times, especially at the start and end of the ceremony	Adequate mitigation
Not wearing a mask	High	Low	All attendees encouraged to observe the guidance	Adequate mitigation
Singing	Medium	Low	Guidance states that limited communal singing - involving the national anthem and one additional song, is permitted if songs are a few minutes or less and social distancing maintained	Adequate mitigation
Slip hazard on wet grass	High	Low	Advise attendees to take extra care in wet conditions	Adequate mitigation

For further information please contact the Parish Clerk E: hernandezsusan@hotmail.com M: 07900 587825